Friday 24th May 2024
Dear All,
This week
[bookmark: _GoBack]What an amazing week we have had. We started off on Monday night with girls from Years 5 and 6 playing a friendly game of football against Fairlawn. We lost 2:1 but everyone played well and they enjoyed the experience. More matches with other local schools are arranged for June.  
On Tuesday, we celebrated ‘Cultural Diversity Day’. Everyone dressed up in either a costume or colours that reflected their heritage. It was a real celebration of us all. We discovered that out of 195 countries in the world, 50 of them have a place at Perrymount. 
Yesterday Year 6 visited ‘Go Ape’ and loved challenging themselves on high ropes and climbing through trees. 
The week ended with Year 4’s class assembly. We found out all about the Egyptians and how mummies were embalmed, the effect orange juice has on our teeth and lots more.  The children spoke eloquently and with great enthusiasm. Well done Year 4!
I hope you enjoyed reading our science, history and EYFS newsletters. If you have any questions regarding our curriculum then please just ask. 
Perrymount Summer Fair
This year our summer fair will be on Friday 12th July. We want this to be a great success and to do so we will need your help. Please consider volunteering some time to either help with preparations, run a stall or both. More information to follow. 
Half Term
Next week school is closed. The children return on Monday June 3rd. 
Attendance
This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	86.17%
	4

	Year 1
	90.35%
	5

	Year 2
	97.44%
	4

	Year 3
	99.1%
	6

	Year 4
	94.48%
	3

	Year 5
	90%
	6

	Year 6
	90.19%
	3



Congratulations to Year 3 for winning the attendance cup!
Best wishes,
Christine Keen
Headteacher

